
 

From: Reynolds, Mark (Legal) [mailto:Mark.Reynolds3@qwest.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2011 2:36 PM 

To: Vasconi, Mark (UTC); Weinman, William (UTC); Zawislak, Tim (UTC) 

Subject: CTL's notification to WECA of Certain CTL Companies Withdrawing from WECA Pools 

 

  
FYI.  I told you that I would provide you with CenturyLink's notice to WECA regarding the withdrawl from 
WECA pools in conjunction with the CTL swithed access filing to mirror the Qwest intrastate switched 
access tariff.  Please see the attached 
  

  

  

  

  
Mark Reynolds 
Director Western Region Regulatory Affairs  
206-345-1568 (office)  
206-478-4825 (mobile) 
Mark.Reynolds3@Qwest.com 
 

 
http://www.centurylink.com/Pages/AboutUs/ 
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